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Transport operators will accept student cards until 30th November
Public transport operators will accept student cards validated with the 2021/2022 school year vignette for public education and the second semester vignette for the 2021/2022 school year for higher education until 30th November, and will accept cards expiring between 25th October 2022 and 3rd November 2022 until 12th November.
The Department of Education, in cooperation with the Ministry of Technology and Industry, has asked transport service providers to accept expiring passes and temporary passes until 30th November.


